
 
 

To: William G. Chris, Interim Law Director, City of Green 

From:  Valerie Wolford, Communications Manager, City of Green 

CC:   

Date: June 7, 2018 

Re: Requesting First Reading Passage of 2018-R52 

 The City is requesting first reading passage of Resolution 2018-R52 to authorize the 

mayor to enter into a contract with RCP, a professional engineering firm, to provide 

pipeline safety construction oversight due to the current Nexus Pipeline 

construction activity occurring in the City of Green. 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

MEMO 


